Fire Safety Statement
Fulwell Golf Club TW12 1JY – Reasonable Excemption Statemement
21/1209 & 21/1083
There are two Proposals currently before Planning : a new water tank & pump house adjacent to the 11th Tee & new steel containers to the rear yard.
The water tank/pump house are both in the open air with no access to the tank & access to the pump house for maintenance only.
The steel containers in the yard are for storage only & sited in the open air.
Therefore there are no implications for fire safety under the London Plan – part 12(1)a 
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